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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

It is amazing that we are already in March, and planning for our end of the year activities for our 8th Graders.  

In order to properly plan for this occasion, we need to begin requesting payments for 8th Grade Graduation 

gowns and the Great Adventure trip.  As of now, the date for 8th Grade Graduation at Triton is Thursday, 

June 16, 2022. 

 

The Graduation/Trip fee of $80.00 can be paid in cash or check (payable to Mary Volz School), and is 

due no later than March 30th, 2022. This payment can be sent in with your child or it can be paid directly 

to the main office. This fee covers the cost of the trip to Great Adventure ($60.00) and the purchase of the 

Graduation gown ($20.00).  Great Adventure has changed its ticket packages this year, and we can only 

purchase group tickets that include a meal plan.  The meal plan includes one full meal, one snack, one all 

day drink bottle, which is a pretty good deal considering the price of food if bought with cash.        

 

In order to reserve tickets, please complete the attached Google Form indicating your interest in 

attending 8th Grade Graduation and the Great Adventure Trip.  We are aiming for late May or early 

June for the Great Adventure trip, but cannot book the date until we have final numbers.  Please 

complete the Google Form no later than Friday, March 11th, 2022 to reserve your gown and trip 

ticket.   

 

Yearbooks can be purchased online until April 1st by visiting www.runnemedeschools.org   

 

As per the student handbook, all students must be in good academic, attendance, and disciplinary standing 

to participate in any end of the year activities.    

 

If you have any questions, please contact the main office. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter 

and I look forward to a wonderful end of the school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Pili 

Principal 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSddG_M3sM-HqTxwIzMgV8gnpnNqQig0gTCVC8BIsLgPNE7JKA/viewform
http://www.runnemedeschools.org/

